Welcome to 2nd Grade

Dear Parents & Guardians,

My name is **Jaclyn Ruffino**, and I will be your child's teacher this year. I have been at Perkins since 2018 and have loved watching my students learn and grow through the years. I look forward to meeting our new class and welcoming them to **2nd Grade**!

Second Grade is a very exciting year filled with **BIG** learning goals, and plenty of opportunities for your child to grow, and show their personal **BEST**. I know, together, we will have a fun, and successful school year!

To start the school year off right, you can review our **Classroom Supply List** for some beginning of the year essentials!

I'm looking forward to a great year! See you soon,

Ms. Ruffino

